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04/07/2024  12:56:022023/5161/P OBJ Z Norton As per all previous comments, these hours of opening are inappropriate for the street and the local residents. 

There is already enough noise and rubbish from existing eateries, this is just too late, and not in keeping with 

the mostly residential nature of the street. The establishment is great, just not for late hour openings, the 

groups outside are already enough in the day time. Also, it is worth mentioning that there is a sign on the 

window asking for support with a link to here, but the hours differ to those in the application (they are earlier, 

so people might be more willing to support with that incorrect info). Bank holidays and weekends are sacred, 

these hours are entirely inappropriate and will just pick up the after pub take away crowd gathering outside of 

our homes.
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